Tetvksbury Totonship Police Bepartment

Chief Timothy R. Hanft

Dispatch 908-439-2503
Administration 908-439-3477
Fax 908-439-3422

167 Old Turnpike Road
Califon, NJ 07830

February 6, 2025

Dr. Caesar DePaco
Summit Nutritionals International Inc.
29 Rockaway Road
Lebanon, NJ 08833

Dear Dr. Caesar DePaco,

On behalf of the Tewksbury Township Police Department, | would like to extend our
sincere thanks for the generous donation of $5,000.00 towards the purchase of new

firearms. With this donation the Tewksbury Officers will be equipped with the best tools

to protect the public they serve.

We cannot thank you enough for your commitment to supporting the law enforcement

community.

Sincerely,

/
Timothy R. Hanft
Chief of Police



